
Submitter: Julie  DesRosiers  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3119 

I do believe the Advanced Clean Truck regulations are detrimental to our economy.  

The burden that the Advanced Clean Truck regulations places on the industries that 

support the infrastructure of our economy, are unjust.  I believe these regulations 

should be reevaluated, and all aspects of the impact should be considered. 


